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Dear S4 Parent / Carer           

 

 

Can you believe that it’s that time of year again – the time for your child to move from one year of their learning to the next – how 

time flies.  As you know your son / daughter has either completed or is in the process of completing their s4 suite of National 

Qualifications. Before we know it, results day, 6
th

 August 2019, will be upon us and their SQA Certificate of Attainment will be 

delivered.  This will be a day of joy, a day to congratulate and a day to celebrate the hard work and effort that your child has 

invested in their learning and indeed their future, this academic year.   

 

And so, on the 3
rd

 June 2019, it all begins again as your child transitions onto s5 and the challenges of a new year of learning 

dawns.  At this time our new s4 will transition from the Broad General Education in Cedarbank Main building onto their Senior 

Phase at our Annexe in Deans Community High School.  To ease this transition and recognise the change in peer group for your 

son/daughter and our new s4, it is our plan, that during the course of their first week, we will be focusing on team building and the 

development of their Skills for Learning, Skills for Life and Skills for Work - all of which underpin our Developing the Young 

Workforce agenda.  To this end we are currently developing a timetable which will involve your son / daughter in various 

workshops and activities both in and out of school.  More information to follow on this.  

 

Pupils will then begin their new s5 Timetable on Monday 10
th

 June having had a full-week to work with and re-establish 

friendships with our new s4 pupils. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions or concerns you have regarding our intentions for this first week of 

transition. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Louise Queen 

Depute Head Teacher 

 

   @CedarbankSchool 


